
Liberty 

33 Stearns St 

Po Box 270 

Massena, New York, 13662 

T 315-769-3511 

F 315-764-9226 

Libertyutilities.com 

October 9, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Hon. Michelle L Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 

Re: Case 25-M-0183 – Report on the New York State Electric & Gas Supply 
Readiness for 2025-2026 Winter. 

Dear Secretary Phillips, 

Liberty Utilities (St. Lawrence Gas) Corp. hereby submits the redacted filing of our 2025-2026 
Winter Supply Report October Update. An unredacted version of this report has been filed with the 
Records Access Officer with a request for confidential treatment. 

The information in these documents, if made publicly available, would likely cause substantial 
injury to the competitive position of Liberty Utilities (St. Lawrence Gas) Corp.  Accordingly, we 
respectfully request that the attached documents be treated as confidential trade secret information and 
afforded all protections against public disclosure available for such information, as provided by law. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Edward B. Stein 

Edward B. Stein, PE 
Senior Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
(363) 210-2674
Edward.Stein@libertyutilities.com


